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NAIPFA to SEC: MA Rule Won't Hurt Issuers.

The National Association of Independent Public Finance Advisors has sent an open letter to
Securities and Exchange Commission chairman Mary Jo White insisting the municipal advisor rule
the SEC adopted in September will not restrict the flow of information between issuers and other
parties to a bond deal.
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